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Thank you, Mr. Chairman

I have the honour to speak today on behalf of Canada, Australia and New

Zealand.  We would like to thank Under-Secretary-General Takasu for his

presentation last week on the financial situation of the United Nations.
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Mr Chairman

We must all continue to provide the Organisation with the resources it needs, but

just as importantly, we must continue to identify areas where savings can be

made, to refine processes, and commit ourselves fully to exhausting all options to

make the most of what we have. It is the firm view of CANZ that in order to

improve the financial situation of the United Nations we must, above all else,

manage the resources provided to the Organisation efficiently and effectively.

Thank you, Mr Chairman.


